
Our donors made 2022 a year of GROWTH!

Thanks to you, Hope opened a Learning Academy 
in Edwardsville, Illinois, as well as Autism Clinics in 
Cordova, Tennessee, and Huntsville, Alabama.

Children with special needs thrive when adults  
are on the same page, and you made this possible!
Because of your generous support, Hope trained 
1,000 parents, professionals, caregivers and 
teachers.

Your support improved the lives of hundreds  
and thousands
In FY22 342 students enrolled in a Hope Academy 
where they learned critical social and emotional skills. 
Across all of Hope’s programs, you impacted 6,245 
young people with developmental disabilities and 
their families!



THE ASSOCATION OF FUNDRAISING PROFESSIONALS—NORTHERN NEW ENGLAND CHAPTER (AFP-NNE)
Invites you to three days networking and learning with thirty speakers and 200 of your fundraising peers at 
our popular annual academy and conference at the Stoweflake Mountain Resort in Stowe, VT

NOVEMBER 8
Conference and National  
Philanthropy Day

Martha Schumacher 
CFRE, ACFRE, Chair Elect  
AFP International

Further enrich your professional development at the one-day Fall Academy 
on Wednesday, November 7 “AFP Donor Retention: A Self-Assessment 
Workshop”. Come learn how to develop a donor retention plan based on 
what research indicates really works.

Facilitators for the Day: Chris Strong, Principal, Strong Resource Group, and 
Sarah Gnerre, Vice President, Five Maples Development Communications

NOVEMBER 9 | Conference 
Keynote Panel: The Donor Advised Fund—a Donor Journey

For this deeply informative session, we’ve assembled a panel consisting of the Vermont 
Community, New Hampshire Charitable, and Maine Community Foundations, leaders of 
the Donor Advised Fund practices from Morgan Stanley and Fidelity, and NH Attorney 
and Estate Planning expert, Bob Wells. The panel will lead us on a journey through the 
thinking and motivations of DAF donors and the roles of all involved. The panel will share 
their expertise and answer questions from the audience. You’ll go home with an inside 
look into DAFs and guidance on how to steward your relationship with DAF donors.

REGISTER AT: WWW.AFP-NNE.ORG

KEYNOTE SPEAKERS

2018 National Philanthropy Day  
Awards Sponsor

FEATURING KEYNOTE SPEAKERS

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 5

Patrick Feeley, MBA, CFRE
2016 Chair
Association of Fundraising Professionals 

Simplify: How Doing Less Can Truly Yield 
More Results for Your Fundraising Program

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 4

Lynne Wester
Donor Relations Guru
donorrelationsguru.com 

Without Donors We Cease to Exist

THANK YOU TO OUR PLATINUM SPONSORS

The Association of Fundraising Professionals - Northern New England Chapter (APF-NNE) invites you 
to two days of networking and learning with 25 speakers and 200 of your fundraising peers at our 
popular annual conference in Stowe, VT. Register today at afp-nne.org.

FULL CONFERENCE SCHEDULE, ACADEMY INFORMATION, AND 
REGISTRATION RATES AT AFP-NNE.ORG

Further enrich your professional development at the one-day 
Fall Academy on November 3. This year’s topic is Planned Giving 
Defined: Starting, running, and measuring a planned gifts program, 
with or without dedicated planned giving officers.    MAPLES
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“Rockefeller to Chan-Zuckerberg: Our 
changing Philanthropic Landscape”

Celebrate National 
Philanthropy Day with Us  
Help us recognize the great 
contributions of philanthropy–
and those people active in the 
philanthropic community–to the 
enrichment of our world.

Thank You from a Parent:

It has been about 3 years now, and 

our daughter, the “difficult” one, is 

completely potty trained, something 

we never thought would happen. 

She can communicate her needs 

and wants with the use of signs, 

pictures, and now a device. This has 

changed our life drastically. There is 

no guessing what she wants, you just 

ask her and she will tell you, in her 

own way!... Thank you will never come 

close to the gratitude we have for 

the clinic, and for all the staff.

15 East Hazel Dell Lane 
PO Box 2817 
Springfield, IL 62708-2817


